We are writing to voice our opposition to HB-3063.

Vaccines have not been proven thoroughly safe, neither in the long term nor the short term.

The pharmaceutical companies that make them are exempt from liability for the injury and damage they
cause. So they are not disinterested parties, but rather have a vested interest in seeing their products
used more widely and even mandated by the government.

Bearing in Mind these facts as well as our right as citizens to have the right to choose what goes into our
bodies, we stand firmly against any bills that would mandate vaccination, either for our children, as in

this bill or for adults which would no doubt come later.

Should this bill become law it will push many families to move to states that respect medical freedom
and do not enforce mandatory vaccination.

Thank you for your consideration,
Nicki and Peter Ward
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